
Important action: LMC advice re general practice workforce data report September

2020 

It is important that practices submit comprehensive workforce returns by the submission date of 30 September.

It is crucial that workforce returns are as comprehensive as possible. Please include the use of all variations of sessional GPs. Doing so may go some

way to addressing inaccuracies and misconceptions regarding general practice during the Covid-19 period.

Please contact gpsupport@lmc.org.uk if you need assistance with your returns.


